
 

Bainbridge Island School District 
Facilities and Capital Projects 

 

​ ​ ​   

To:​ Faith Chapel, Superintendent 

From:​ Tamela Van Winkle, Director 

Date:​ March 26, 2015 

Re:​ Master Plan Update 
​ Work Study Session​  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

On February 12th the Board Work Study Session focused on 21st Century Learning Environments and 
how they relate to educational facility design.  In addition there was a brief discussion regarding the 
Master Plan Committee. The committee is comprised of a wide variety of staff and community 
volunteers. The Facilities Master Plan committee (attached) met for the first time on February 25th.  The 
second meeting is scheduled for March 24th.     The committee is very engaged and interested in 
education and community investments.   
 
The March 26th work study session will focus on building condition assessments.  Each school facility 
will be analyzed as they compare to the district’s educational programs.  The evaluation by building 
includes a square footage generator for each of the following areas: 
 
Core instruction 
Special Education 
Functional Skills 
Arts/Science/Music/Technology 
Performance 
Library/Media  
Physical Education 
Occupational Ed/Unified Arts 
Food Service 
Commons/Cafeteria 
Administration 
Student Services 
Faculty/Staff Support 
Unassignable Areas  
Site Pay Areas 
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